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misinterpretations of prescription orders, would be reduced.
Finally, as noted above, California law already requires
physicians who dispense to meet the same standards applicable to
pharmacists with respect to record-keeping, labeling, packaging,
and use of support personnel. In these circumstances, the fact
that pharmacists do provide some services that have value to
consumers does not mean that consumers should be required to buy
those services rather than the services offered by physicians.

The second justification offered in support of the bill is,
essentially, that physicians who dispense may be led by their own
financial interests to harm patients by overprescribing or
prescribing inappropriately. This, of course, is the same issue
that arises whenever a physician orders any medical procedure he
provides himself, including lab work, diagnostic imaging, or even
follow-up visits. The potential conflict of interest raised by
physician dispensing seems no different from the potential
conflict created when any provider of expert services recommends
a product or service and then offers to supply it, such as a
stockbroker recommending an investment or a mechanic recommending
the replacement of brakes on a car. Indeed, pharmacists face
this potential conflict when they recommend vitamins or non­
prescription drugs.

In general, we believe that the best way to deal with this
sort of problem is to encourage competition, not to restrict it
by banning
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and the Board of Osteopathic Examiners, it is not clear whether
the Board of Pharmacy could revoke physicians' licenses to
dispense for reasons properly within the province of the medical 0 11.6 o>1.8119 647. 647.52


